Bell Technical Solutions Bargaining Update



Tentative Agreement Reached

February 5, 2018

Sisters and Brothers,

This evening, after round the clock bargaining with Bell Technical Solutions since the last update, your Quebec and Ontario committees are pleased to report that we have signed a unanimously recommended tentative agreement with the employer.

In this round of bargaining, your committees focused on the work-life balance of our membership and feel the changes to the collective agreement will make a significant improvement to working conditions.

Additionally, we have achieved significant wage increases.

We are pleased to report that, upon ratification the National Union will renew the tri-partite, preserving the important job security and growth of our membership.

Details on the road show schedule and the tentative agreement will be available in the very near future.

In the meantime, it is business as usual.

The bargaining committees of both provinces wish to thank you for your support and solidarity during this round of negotiations.

In solidarity, your Unifor Joint BTS Bargaining Committee,

Ontario Committee

Shawn Cowan, Local 43
Jim Fling Local, Local 34-O
Colum Lynn, Local 1996-O
Jeff Mark, Local 47
Tyson Siddall, Telecommunications Director

Québec Committee

Jocelyn Bouchard, Local 176 Christian Dénommée, Local 98 Charles Saumure, Local 81 Jean-Stéphane Mayer, National Representative

TS/JSM/kw:cope.343